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December 15, 2020 
 

CANCELLATION OF  

 

 

Region 16 Board of Education Meeting  

and Sub-Committee Meetings 

December 16, 2020 
 

 

Please be notified that the Wednesday, December 16, 2020 meetings of the 

Region 16 Board of Education, to be held at the District Office and virtually, 

have all been cancelled.  The meetings originally scheduled for December 16th 

are: 

 

 Facilities and Transportation Committee Meeting 5:45 p.m. 

 Technology Committee Meeting   6:30 p.m. 

          Region 16 Board of Education Meeting                   7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Michael P. Yamin 
 

 

Michael P. Yamin 
 


